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MESSAGE TO PARENTS AND CARERS FROM THE HEAD  
 
 

It has been great to see the children return after a holiday with high levels of focus and 

engagement. The children have been making the most of the drier weather which has 

been beneficial since Maple Tree has started ‘The Daily Mile’. There is more information 

about this in a separate letter attached with this newsletter. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As you may remember, before half term I also told you about the new data protection 

regulations that came in to force on May 25th. Along with this newsletter you will also 

have been sent a letter which explains how we communicate with you and on our website 

you will find copies of our Privacy Notice for pupils and parents, our Data Protection 

policy and the Acceptable Use Agreements we need you to read and sign; there are other 

useful documents too which can be found on our Policies page on the website. Should 

you require any further information please do not hesitate to contact the school office. 

 

                                                                     Before I finish for this week we also need your help:   

                                                           National Book Tokens are currently running a  

                                                           competition for schools to win £5000 to put towards  

                                                           their school library. We are always in need of more  

                                                           books so if you were able to follow the link below  

                                                           and enter us into the competition that would be fab! The  

                                                           more entries, the more opportunity there is to win  

                                                                     https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools  
 

 

I hope you all have a lovely weekend. 
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Attendance Award         

 
The best attendance award is presented to: 

Little Saplings  87.2 %  Lime  95.8  % 

Chestnut  98.9 % Beech  97.2  % 

Ash  93.8  % Willow  93.1  % 

Sycamore 92 % Oak  100%  

Cedar 95.5 % Elm 100%  

IMPORTANT DATES 

Summer 2 

Friday 29th June Non-uniform day for Summer Fair 

donations 

Tuesday 3rd July Sports Day  

Thursday 12th July Reports out 

Friday 13th July Open Afternoon 2.30pm 

Saturday 14th July Summer Fair 

Wednesday 18th July Year 4 Production 

Friday 20th July Term ends 

Beech Class 
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Andrew 
 

Lottie 

 
 

Isla 

 
 

Tommy 
 

 

Shayla 

 

 

Ava 
 

Thomas 

 
 

Amy 
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